

May 8, 2019

Daemen College Faculty and Staff

Dear Colleagues,

I am writing to inform you that Lynn Millane, who served as a member of the Daemen Board of Trustees from 1999 to 2015 and as trustee emeritus thereafter, has passed away.

She was the first woman elected to the Amherst Town Board, then to hold position of chief fiscal officer, and then to be elected Amherst Town Supervisor.

Here is some information just published by the Amherst Bee:

Mrs. Millane is survived by her five children, Dr. Maureen Millane, Michele Millane Campanella, John V. Millane III, Mark R. Millane and Kathy Millane McConnell; 14 grandchildren; and two great-grandchildren. She was preceded in death by her beloved husband, attorney John V. Millane Jr.

A memorial service will be held at a later date. The family would like to request that in lieu of flowers, any donations be made to The Twentieth Century Club of Buffalo Preservation Foundation, 595 Delaware Ave., Buffalo, or a charity of your choice. Arrangements were made by Dietrich Funeral Home, Inc.

You may remember that Lynn's daughter, Maureen, was a dedicated employee of Daemen from 2011 to 2018, serving first as Associate Vice President of Career Services and then as AVP of Alumni Relations.

Cordially,

Gary A. Olson

President